From: To:

Subject: Fw: Examination in Public into the draft New London Plan

Date: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 10:06:09 AM

From:

Sent: 15 August 2018 07:43

To:

Cc:

Subject: Fwd: Examination in Public into the draft New London Plan

Dear All,

Just to let you know that we have received an email from the Planning Inspectorate regarding the start of the EIP process for the London Plan. The EIP sessions will take place Jan to May and timetable for this should be published in Mid September.

The GLA has also published an update to the plan which includes some 'clarifications'. These are not available for comment but they are of interest as the GLA has sought to address a few of the comments we made on the plan and sport is now mentioned in core policy GG3. Other changes of note relate to built sports facilities (para 5.5.3) and noise sensitive development/agent of change para 3.12.4A. The main policies remain broadly unchanged. the section on open space has had a number of changes to the text but these are unlikely to address our key concerns.

and I are meeting with the GLA in early October to discuss a statement of common ground and will be reviewing the amendments in further detail. Please let us know if you have any comments,

Kind regards



Begin forwarded message:

Date: 14 August 2018 at 15:53:24 BST

To: Undisclosed recipients:;

Subject: Examination in Public into the draft New London Plan

Address for correspondence:

Secretariat City Hall The Queen's Walk London SE1 2AA

Date: 14 August 2018

Dear Respondent

Re: Examination in Public into the draft New London Plan

Thank you for your response to the public consultation on the draft New London Plan.

I have been appointed as the EiP Secretary for the Examination in Public into the draft New London Plan. Along with the Panel Assistant, Jinder Ubhi, my main responsibilities are to provide administrative and programme support to the Panel inspectors, to act as their representative in dealings with the Greater London Authority (GLA) and the public, and all day-to-day aspects of the examination itself. We work to the Panel's direction and are independent from the GLA.

The Panel appointed by the Secretary of State to conduct the EIP of the draft London Plan comprises Roisin Barrett, William Fieldhouse and David Smith. All three are Planning Inspectors and independent of the Mayor and GLA. They have received copies of all original submissions. These are available to view in the <u>EiP library</u> via the EiP website.

The Panel have now issued their first Panel Note giving preliminary information about the Examination in Public and an outline timetable. This can be viewed in the EiP library on the website. If you cannot get access to the Internet a hard copy may be requested from the EiP Secretariat.

In response to the consultation, and to inform the Examination process, the Mayor has published minor suggested changes to the Draft London Plan which are available to view on the website.

Further information regarding the Examination is available on the EiP website at https://www.london.gov.uk/london-plan-eip. This will be the main source of information and will be updated regularly. It will be the responsibility of individual respondents to check the website regularly and keep themselves up to date.

Yours sincerely

C K Edwards
EiP Secretary
Tel: part-time)

Mobile:

Email: xxx.xxxxxxxx@xxxxxx.xxx.xx

#LondonIsOpen

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:

The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information see $\frac{\text{https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/}}{\text{more information see}}$